
                                    Maths 
 

We will start the term by developing our understanding 

of shape, building (and naming) 3d shapes, matching 

them to 2d representations and using them to solve 

problems. After that, we will explore reflection and 

translation, working out what shapes will look like in a 

mirror or after they have been moved around coordinate 

grids. Later in the term, we will return to the topic of 

angles, developing our ability to measure, plot, name and 

calculate angles. Finally, we will return to our key 

calculation strategies, revising the use of written 

methods for addition, subtraction, multiplication and 

division and using these to solve increasingly complex 

problems.  

Computing 
 

We will be learning how to create short films using stop 

motion software. This will involve creating plasticine 

and playdoh animations by taking a series of photos, 

each a tiny bit different to the last, then running them 

together and adding sounds to bring them to life. 



Computing 
 

 There are loads of apps for making stop-motion 

animations on phones and tablets, and these can be 

great fun to try out at home. Stop Motion Studio 

is a good (free) place to start - with a bit of 

plasticine you can make great movies! 

                                    Maths 
 

Quick recall of tables facts continues to be vital for so 

much of the maths we do, so keep practicing at home as 

much as possible. Focus on one table at a time and try: 
 

 Making-up rhymes to help remember number facts 

(“4 x 6 is 24, bears growl and lions roar!”)  
 

 Looking for numbers in that table in the world 

around you - on doors, car number plates, in phone 

numbers or when you’re out shopping.   
 

 Writing-out tables with finger paints, chalk or 

water-on-tarmac, or make them from playdoh.  
 

 Chanting, singing, whispering...  Say tables out loud 

together whenever you have the chance. 


